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The Delaware River and its watershed are the lifeblood of our communities. I urge you to oppose
any rule changes to the DRBC rulemaking that would limit public participation in DRBC decisions.
We need and deserve to have a voice in decisions affecting our river and our communities. Public
input is essential to good decision making that serves the people.


